
INFORMATION SESSION
FERAL CAT PROJECT
Looking after feral and domestic cats and our native wildlife in the  
Slade Point residential area.
LOCAL RESIDENTS ARE INVITED TO AN INFORMATION SESSION TO LEARN MORE 
ABOUT THE PREVALENCE OF FERAL CATS WITHIN SLADE POINT. 

Reef Catchments, along with Mackay Regional Council and North Queensland Bulk Ports (NQBP) 
are undertaking a feral cat monitoring project to gain an insight into feral cat populations and 
their impact on native wildlife at Slade Point. 

As local residents, you are best placed to observe and advise if there is a problem with feral cats 
in Slade Point, and act on monitoring results to decrease the problem. Come along and meet with 
the stakeholders involved in this project and learn more  about what the program entails. 

DATE: Tuesday 12th May, 2015 

VENUE: SeaBreeze Tavern, 72 Pacific Esplanade, Lamberts Beach

TIME: 7:00pm - 8:00pm 

COST: Free, nibblies provided

Why should you attend?  
Learn about Slade Point’s unique coastal environment and why feral cat management is so important.

Why are feral cats a problem?  
Learn about what makes a cat “feral” and why they are  a problem. 

What else is being done?  
Learn about pest management works currently occuring within the Slade Point area. 

What can you do?  
Discover ways in which you can protect your cat and our native wildlife. 
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For more information contact Reef Catchments 
07 4968 4200  |  info@reefcatchments.com   


